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Jack Neuhauser, Jack Lewis and Patrick Roche at the BCARF annual dinner 

 
A WORD FROM THE BCARF PRESIDENT: 

The Heights Just Got Taller 
 

Although 2004 will undoubtedly be most remembered at the Heights for the acquisition of a choice 
property from the Boston Archdiocese, for us “senior” faculty members of the University community, the 
launching of the Boston College Association of Retired Faculty
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Planning Committee of the BCARF:  
Jack Lewis (CSOM), President  Joyce Dwyer  (SON), Secretary;  
Jean Mooney (LSOE), Program Chairman William McInnis, S.J.  (CSOM), Alumni Liaison;  
Joseph Orlando (Biol), Faculty Suite Liaison


